
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: September 15, 2020 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       September 23, 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request board ratify approval for Morgan Theobald, William Paterson University Speech 

Pathology student intern, for a clinical practicum with Laura Foreman at Dorothy L. Bullock 

School from September 14-December 18, 2020. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


